
APOLOGIES AND CORRECTIONS 

During our first year of producing the Australian 

Law Librarian a number of typographical errors 

have been made We wish to sincerely apologise 

for these oversights and to note these changes If 

we have missed any please advise and they will 

be noted in a later issue 

Vol4No I March 1996 

p27 Dennis Warren's email should read: 

d .. warren@ latrobe .. edu.au 

p46, 52 References to legal firm should be 

Cons 

p56 

p65 

Should read: Jacqueline Elliott 

Peter Jacob's email should read: 

pjacobs@ libr ary.adelaide .. edu.au 

p75 State Convenor for Queensland should 

read: Cathryn Crowe 

Vol4No3 September 1996 

pl54-159 Should read: Sandra Barrkman 

Thank you to Sandra for being so gracious in 

relation to this gross oversight As many of you 

would know Sandra is an active contributor to the 
ALLG. If you would like to see an article on the 

process of IQM in a later issue Sandra is happy 

to oblige- so please contact the journal's editorial 

committee if you would like this to happen 

pl95 Jane Treadwell's email address should 

read: j . .treadwell@mcelroys .. com .. au 

If anyone requires information on New Zealand 
legal publishers Jane reiterated that she is happy 

for everyone to contact her. 
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Contributing to thejournal 

Contact details for each of the column co­

ordinators are listed at the beginning of each 
column. If you wish to submit a book review, 

reference question, online/ ondisc note, 

legislative update or For Sale item please contact 
the co-ordinator listed at the beginning of the 

column. For articles, letters to the editor and 

spotlight notes please contact the editorial co­

ordinatot 

I wish to take this oppottunity to thank all of the 
contributors to Volume 4 1996 of the Australian 

Law Librarian and to welcome all ALLG 

members and other interested persons to 

contribute to upcoming issues of the journal 
May I also take this opportunity to wish all 

subscribers a happy and safe New Year 

Barbara Coat 
Editorial Co-ordinator 

Australian Law Librarian 

Ph: (08) 8233 5535 

Fax: (08) 8212 7518 
Email: bpc@minters.com au 


